

DISTRICT 1240

District Governor 2008-2009

Rtn Ken Buck

Woodside, Chignal Smealey, Chelmsford, Essex CM1 4SU Tel +44 (0) 1245 441 067 E-mail rotary@kenbuck.co.uk



Please reply to:

15th March 2009

DG Hans-Joachim Kay Auf dem Haigst 10 DE-70597 Stuttgart Germany

Dear DG Hans-Joachim.

As District Governor of D1240 in Essex, UK, I am writing on behalf of all Rotarians in our District to offer our support on reading of the tragic shootings in Winnenden, which I understand is part of your District.

I live in Chelmsford, the County town of Essex, which is twinned with the town of Backnang and I believe that this is the nearest town with a Rotary Club.

We have all been saddened to read of the terrible and random waste of life which has brought the town of Winnenden to the forefront of the public gaze and we offer our sincere sympathy and condolences at this very sad time.

If there is any practical way you think we may be able to offer help then please let me know and I will be happy to solicit support from Rotarians in this District, with our particular connections with the locality involved.

Kindest regards.

Yours in Rotary friendship,

KenBuch

Ken Buck

District Governor

